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September 17, 2025

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The safety of our children is a top priority for Ransom Middle School. All middle and high
schools will continue random screenings of students for the 2025-2026 school year. Random
screenings will be conducted quickly and in such a way that instructional time is minimally
interrupted. Screenings will detect weapons, vaping devices, and other items that are prohibited
on campus.

In addition to screenings, drug and weapon detection K-9’s from the Escambia County
Sheriff’s Office and Pensacola Police Department will be on all campuses throughout the school
year and at extracurricular activities.

If you or your child has any questions, please refer to the Rights and Responsibilities
Handbook which can be found on the student’s device and the Escambia County School District

website or contact Assistant Principal Lipnicky or myself at 850-937-2220.

Thank you,
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Dr. Alphonse Marsh



